
From: peterg@braidbc.co.uk

Sent: 23 March 2020 11:35

To: Club Secretary

Subject: Braid Bowling Club: Coronavirus Message

To all Members of Braid Bowling Club

On behalf of the Chairman's Committee I am circulating this notice to all our members.

Braid	Bowling	Club

Coronavirus	Message	to	Members

The Chairman’s Committee (both Presidents, the Secretary and the Treasurer) together 

with the 3 Vice­Presidents have unanimously come to the conclusion that the

Bowling	Club	will	remain	closed	until	further notice.

We would all have liked to have been able to play informally, but the safety of our 

members is paramount, and we must therefore remain closed until restrictions are eased 

by the Government.

Can	I	reiterate	that	it	is	important	that	we all	pay	our	subscriptions	as	normal	in	

order	to	ensure	the	survival	of	the	club?

I’m sure we all agree that as soon as the Government Policy eases we would like to be 

able to open the club but in order to do this we need to be able to pay our continuing 

expenses such as green and pavilion maintenance.

I would encourage members to keep an eye out for each other by keeping in touch by 

phone, text or e mail. Also, our thoughts need to be with some of our members who are 

currently stranded in foreign countries unable to get flights home.

On behalf of the committees I wish you all well in these extremely difficult times.

Joan Ball

Ladies President

Peter Graham

Secretary

Braid Bowling Club

EH10 6BR


